
 

This week in Nursery 

17th May, 2021 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
The children were well behaved 
when they had their photos taken. 
We were very proud of them!  

                            C.L. 
We have enjoyed listening to the story, 
‘Super worm’ by Julia Donaldson. They 
also enjoyed talking about their ‘pet 
rock’ that they had made. They chose a 
name for their ‘pet’, thought about what 
they would feed them and where they 
would live.  
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       

The children enjoyed learning about Crufts and watched the dogs take part in 
a ‘dog agility’ course. We decided to set up our own ‘agility course’ outside. 
The children loved weaving in and out of cones, going over a ramp etc.  

                Mathematics 
This week in mathematics we have 
been sharing out 4 pieces of fruit 
between 2 puppets. The children 
discussed whether it was fair and 
used language such as more and 
less. The children have also been 
practising counting actions or noises, 
e.g. drum beats, jumps etc.  

                Literacy 
Our new letter for this week was ‘y’. 
We thought of lots of different 
words that begin with a ‘y’. We 
have also been practising our 
blending and segmenting skills too 
by playing silly soup and talking 
like ‘Metal Mike’ by sounding out 
different words.  
 
 

                     U.W. 
 

This week in Nursery we have been 
learning about the dog show, 
‘Crufts’ and discussed why the dogs 
received prizes. We really enjoyed 
taking part in our ‘dog agility 
course’ too.  

                        E.A.D. 
 

The children have thoroughly enjoyed 
making their own ‘pet rock’. They 
chose what colour they would paint 
their ‘rock’ and added features 
including eyes, pom-poms and 
feathers.  
 

Special Notices: 
 
Our last day for this half term is Friday, 28th May. We hope you have a 
really fantastic break!  
  
 


